
 

The Brookland Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to all the children who were awarded a Headteacher's Awards this week - we are proud of you all! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

Amazon Wish List 
You may have seen the letter Miss Harrison emailed out this week  
regarding our Amazon wish list of books for the school, if not 
then please do have a read. We have already had books being 
delivered to the school and as you can see from the picture, some 
very excited children who are looking forward to reading the 
books. If you would like to purchase a book for the school, then 

please do so by using this link: https://amzn.eu/glaieo4  
 

Reporting Absence 
We would like to remind you, that if your child is absent from school, to call or email the school 
office by 9am on each day of absence. This will really support the office as a lot of their time is 
spent chasing absences. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 

Reminder - Year 6 SATs and PGL Parent Meeting 
On Tuesday 23rd January we will be holding a meeting for Year 6 parents where information 
will be shared about the upcoming Year 6 SATs and the upcoming residential trip to PGL. The 
meeting will be on Tuesday 23rd January at 6pm in the school hall. Please can parents and    
carers enter via the side hall door. 
 

Reminder - Class Assemblies 
This year we are bringing back class assemblies. We invite parents, carers and family members 
to come and watch their child’s class assembly, where the children will be sharing what they 
have been learning in school. All assemblies will take place at 9:30am in the school hall. Year 6 
will not be having class assemblies as they will be doing their end of their production in July. The 
dates for class assemblies are as follows: 
Elm class - Friday 2nd Feb                                             Pine class - Friday 9th Feb 
Chestnut class - Friday 16th Feb                                  Willow class - Friday 8th March 
Redwood class - Friday 15th March                            Birch class - Friday 22nd March 
Aspen class - Friday 26th April                                     Cedar class - Friday 3rd May 
Elder class - Friday 10th May 
 

Parking on Elm Drive 
Please can we remind everyone not to park across or in the driveways of residents on Elm Drive. 
We are very lucky to have a visitors car park on site and ask parents and carers to use this and 
not to get into any verbal disagreements with residents of Elm Drive. Thank you very much for 
your support in this matter. 
 

Reminders: 
1. Weekly Home Learning attached 
2. CHEXS Spring Crafts Flyer emailed yesterday 
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‘Be kind, be respectful, be the best that you can be’  

PE DAYS 

Year 3 - Monday & Tuesday 

Year 4 - Tuesday & Thursday  

Year 5 - Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 6 - Monday & Wednesday 

Key dates: 

Tues 23rd Jan - Year 6 SATs & PGL 

Meeting 

Tues 30th Jan - Year 5/6 Young voices 

choir performing at O2 

Fri 2nd Feb - Elm class assembly @ 

9:30am 

Fri 9th Feb - Pine class assembly @ 

9:30am 

Fri 16th Feb - Chestnut class assembly 

@ 9:30am 

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd Feb - HALF TERM 

Fri 8th March - Willow class assembly @ 

9:30am 

Fri 15th March - Redwood class assem-

bly @ 9:30am 

Fri 22nd March - Birch class assembly @ 

9:30am 

Thurs 28th March - last day of term. 

School finishes at 1:25pm 

Mon 15th April - Children back to school 

 

 
Being Kind  

Award 

Being Respectful/

Rights Respecting 

Award 

Being the best that 

you can be Award 

The Risk Taker 

Award 

Year 3 Lejla Elizabeth Kuzey Maddie 

Year 4 Adriana Amen Demir Ates 

Year 5 Rhia Parker Esme Tayla 

Year 6 India Elasu Jake Ruby 

https://amzn.eu/glaieo4

